
     

  Help ptc do more in 2024!! 
Your $30 donation and PTC membership helps pay for some of the projects and activities  

that make our district one of a kind!  Including: 
 

Fall Carnival Field Trips Teacher/Student materials 
Quarterly Spirit Days Teacher and Staff Appreciation Yearbook RBE/RBG 

Pumpkin Patch and Decorating Bingo Night Flower Show 

Donuts with Grownups Car Show  

Be on the lookout this year for some changes to our fun family events! 
 

*All parents, teachers and staff are encouraged to join our Parent Teacher Club!* 
As a member of the Rio Bravo PTC, you are welcome and encouraged to be involved in our activities, we always need 

volunteers to plan and put on events. Stay up to date by following us on social & attending our general meetings. 

No time to volunteer? No problem! We appreciate your financial support for our activities too! 

A family membership is only a $30.00 donation, but we hope you will consider more. Your financial support helps us continue to 
fill our district’s requests and provide activities that help make memorable experiences for our students.  

We can’t do it without you! 
This year’s drive will run from August 8th to August 23rd, 2024 

Follow us on Facebook and Instagram @ RioBravoPTC 
 

One membership per family. All information is required 

Parent/Guardian Name(s) ___________________________________________________________  

Student Name(s)/Grade(s) ___________________________________________________________ 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

Email REQUIRED ___________________________________________ Phone _____________________ 
 

1. Pay via Venmo @Rio-BravoPTC - Venmo handle name ______________________________ 
 

2. Return this form with your attached cash or check payable to Rio Bravo PTC 
 

Your donation amount    (   ) $30 (   ) $50 (   ) $100 (   ) Other $________ 
Please be sure to securely attach your donation! 

 

Please check the following boxes if you are interested in these volunteer opportunities! 
 Room Parent 

Teacher______________________ 
*Please turn this form in by 8/20 

 
Event Coordinating 

 
_____ 

RBE Yearbook  
RBG Yearbook 

Follow us on Facebook and Instagram and watch Class Dojo and Parent Square for this year’s 
other volunteering opportunities! 

If you have any questions, please email RioBravoPTC@rbgusd.org. 
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